
June 19, 2001 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of May 26, 2001 to Steve Tilley requesting 8)(10 color prints of 
frames 337 and 338 of the Zapruder film. It was forwarded to this office and received here 
June 13, 2001. 

The legal restrictions on this material prohibit the National Archives and Records 
Administration from providing copies of all or any part of this film without written 
permission from the copyright holder's legal representative, LMH Co. in care of James 
Lorin Silverberg, 9181614  Street NW, Suite 400, Washington, D.C. 20006. The telephone 
number is 202-332-7978 and the fax number is 202-293-3187. While the film itself became 
federal government property on August 1, 1998, the copyright status remains intact under 
an agreement between the Justice Department and the Zapruder family. 

Once you have received permission from the copyright holder, we would be pleased to 
provide reproductions of the two images through one of the vendors who provide this 
service to the public. 

Sincerely, 

ft - Ve5 
till Picture Reference Team 

ial Media Archives Services Division (NWCS) 
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L-91:7771  

iy 7627 OW Receiver Rd 
Frederick MD 21702 

Nr.Ateve 
National Archives at College Park 
8601 Adelphira Eoad 
College Park, LID 20740-6001 

Dear Mr. Tilley, 

Some yearn ago Gerard Selby and I sued the Zapruder estate, 

he tb yse the Zapruder film in a documentary that Won hiiqa 

golden eagle award and I for slides to be used in my work. The 

suit was settled out of court. The photographer who had promised 

to make -Liose slides for me backed out and I could not alyeord the 

Awcixives' cherges fir doing the entire reel. 
4 urO 

Now, however, I would like tFv of those frames but rather than 

as slides as 8x10 pictures in color. I believe the nuObers are 

337 and 338. There were nine more of those slides/of which the 

FBI was to have made black and white prints for inclusion in CE 655 

but the FBI omitted -.hem. The two I want are the third - and the fourth 

of those nine, please. 

Please let me know the cost and I'll send you a check. 

SinpereT , 
/ 

dja/  

Harold Weisberg 

If you have any trouble finding a copy of that agreement, 

Jhri LesAr was iur lawyer. 


